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These are very necessary but very ugly. No one cares about the yellow lines on the curb and
will park where they want. They know there is no consequence, as we don't have police in
town at all hours. With the amount of new homes being built in town, I think it may be time to
hire a full time officer or officers. 
On another subject, the one way on Boulder, I also think it is time to reevaluate Boulder being
one way. I tell people they are going the wrong way, and one guy said " Yah, I know, but who
cares?" Yesterday I watched Steammaster going the wrong way. They obviously know they
are wrong, but again, don't care. Maybe we should go back to a two way street with a stop sign
at Boulder and Meek. The white arrows don't help. Someone is really going to get hurt when
people blow through the intersection without even slowing down. 
Thanks for all you do,
Sherri Wilson
76 Meek Ave.
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